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 NEXT GENERAL MEETING IS JANUARY 8th at Bumper Doc at 3885    

Convoy St., San Diego , CA 92111 . Tech Session  starts at 5:30 PM 

   Coming Attraction 

           ZCSD 



      We had our annual Wine run in Ramona this year and it 
was a big hit. It 
was early in the month of November and we had a nice 
turnout on a  
Sunday. Many glasses were tipped, and our members en-
joyed tasting  
some new wines. I think we hit 3 different wineries. But my 
memory is 
a bit fuzzy. 
So now we are gearing up for our final event of the year, 
our annual  
Christmas party. It will be held at El Torito in La Mesa as it 
has for the  
past 2 years. We had our largest turnout ever last year with 
51 guests  
joining in the fun. We had some of our friends from Inland 
Valley Z  
join us and I think they are coming back this year as well. 
Don’t forget  
to bring a wrapped $15-20 gift if you want to join in the gift 
exchange.  
That’s always full of fun and surprises. 
We already have an event planned for January. We will be 
going to  
Fontana’s California Raceway for the VARA event. This is a 
2 day  
event and will be featuring the 50 years of Datsun racing. 
We hope to  
have at least 15 cars representing our club. There will be a 
car show and 
you need to register by January 11. This will include some 
parade laps  
around the race course. It sounds like a blast and I hope 
you all can  
attend. There will be more info released at the meeting and 
you can  
check out their website at VARAracing.com. 
It’s been a great year and the board will be working hard to 
make 2019  
an even better year for ZCSD! 
See you at the party!



          Chuck’s Membership 



                    ZCSD Christmas Party 

       Beautiful and powerful Z cars , thanks to the Z31 guys for taking part of this awesome event .Looking forward to see you guys again 







 June 9– Autocross and Pizza Party 

Cancelled due to road conditions after wild fires 

Pending reschedule 
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22 – Idyllwild Drive 








